
                                
Imperial Avenue 
Wrenthorpe 
Wakefield 
WF2 0LW 
 
Tel: 01924 370770 
(Mon to Fri 7.30am – 6pm) 

 

Media Permissions 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are delighted to announce that we now have a social media presence! We aim to use our Facebook page to 
share with you the exciting things we do in pre-school, to provide activities for you to share with your children 
when not at pre-school and to market our provision locally within the Wrenthorpe Community. 

We see our current school families as our greatest ambassadors for advocating a positive message within the 
community and would be grateful if you could promote us within your own networks of family and friends. We 
want to ensure that Wrenthorpe Pre-School continues to grow and succeed for future generations. 

Our happy thriving children are our strongest reflection of our excellent Early Education and Childcare provision. 
With this in mind we would like to use photographs and occasional video clips of our children in pre-school to 
show a flavour of what we do.  

We know that when your child started with us you gave us permission to use images of your child on our displays, 
literature, local newspapers, and website but as our social media is new, we would like to check again that you 
are happy for us to use these images in this way. We will never add your child’s name to any images. 

In order to ensure that all wishes for confidentiality are respected, photographs and videos will only be 
composed using children whose parents or carers have given the appropriate permission. 

 
Please complete and return the slip below with your preference of how you wish your child’s photographs or videos 

to be displayed or published. 

 
Slips should be returned to Pre- School as soon as possible. 
 

 

Child’s Name: Print parent/carer name: 

Signed: Date: 

 

Please tick all appropriate boxes to give permission for your child’s photographs and videos to be: 

 

 released to the press as part of an article promoting the work of the pre - school 

 displayed around the pre - school 

 displayed on the pre-school and trust websites 

 displayed on the school/trust Facebook and Twitter accounts — (please be aware photographs may be 
shared / retweeted by other users) 

 l DO NOT GIVE PERMISSION FOR ANY OF THE ABOVE 

 

 

 


